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SUPERVISOR

GENERAL CONSTRUCTION

PERSONNEL SECTION

Mr. L. L. Mitchell
Business Manager
IBEW Local Union 1245
Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Attached is a letter from Mr. A. L. Nuaes, Truck Driver Heavy in
Line Construction Department, who is requesting a transfer to the
Stockton area for the reasons and under the conditions which are
stated in the letter.

This matter has been discussed with Mr. R. A. Storrs of your office
and the transfer has been arranged. If you concur, please sign and
return one copy of this letter.

The Union agrees that the above transfer may be made under Section 301.16
of the Agreement.
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L1.ne Dept.

llr. n. S. Boyers
Santa 11argar1ta
California

I wuUl like to requeet a hard3h1p transfer trout "Carrizo Camp"
CalU'..)rnia ValleT to •.;tocl;:ton due to personal proble;ils 'Which have
arisan.

I 1l.ave read section )01.16 of the InB~iAgreementand understand.
that I wlll not be ent1ttltJd to transportation expence or expence
allowance it a transfer can be arranged.
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